
09/10/2007  22 : 55ETEXT ATTACHMENT
Image# 27990584261

***************************************************************************************************************************************************************************************

September 10, 2007 

 

To: FEC 

 

Re: Letter of August 10, 2007 

 

Regarding the request for information please note: 

 

1. None of the non-itemized contributions in the committee's April Report referenced in the letter were in excess of 

$200 in the aggregate. 

 

2. No polling was done for candidates or contained any advocacy. It was internal, committee specific reserach. 

 

3. No fundraising was done for any candidate. All activities were internal and committee specific. 

 

Thank you for requesting this information and we are happy to clarify. 
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